GOV. MSG. No, 212

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO
GOVERNOR

February §, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-First State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of a report
entitled "Feasibility of Developing Wave Power as a Renewable Energy Resource for Hawaii."

House Resolution No. 8 (01) - "Requesting the Department of Business, Economic
Development, and Tourism (DBEDT) to Study the Feasibility of Developing Wave Power as a
Renewable Energy Resource for Hawaii," was adopted by the House of Representatives of the
Twenty-First Legislature of the State of Hawaii, Regular Session of 2001. This report is the
DBEDT's response to HR 8.

Pursuant to Act 231 of the Regular Session of 2001, this report will also be available soon online
atjf http://www.state.hi.us/dbedt/leg.html |

With warmest personal regards,

By g e

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO

Enclosures


http://www.state.hi.us/dbedt/ert/wavereport/wave.pdf

